
 

 

 

 

Reference Invitation for Bids Notice published in the Newspapers Daily “Nation” & “Nawa-e-

Wakt”on 20
th

 January, 2019 and uploaded on PPRA and BISP’s websitesfor the subject activity. 

Scope of work for SMS Services have been reduced afterexcluding the services of sending SMS 

alerts on registered numbers of BISP’s Beneficiaries for cash/grant transactions. Furthermore, 

deadline for submission of bids has been extended by 22
nd

February, 2019 at 1000 hours. Bids 

will be opened on the same date at 1030 hours in the presence of the bidders/their authorized 

representatives.  Rest of the contents of Invitation for Bids shall remain the same. 

 

 

 

 

ADG (Procurement) 

Benazir Income Support Programme, 

F – Block, Pak. Secretariat, Islamabad. 

051-9246420 

 

GOVERNMENT OF PAKISTAN 

BENZIR INCOME SUPPORT PROGRAMME 

ADDENDUM # 2  
IFB # 1-43/Proc/SMS Alerts /BISP/2019 

"SMS Services for BISP" 

 

 


